The Happy Sheet

July 2014
There is a lot of news for July!

New Night in July
Thursdays in July  6-Sunset

Weeknight sailing will now be Thirsty Thursdays. This Thursday’s sail will be on Wilana. 
Not New Full Moon Sail 
Saturday, July 12  7:00-11:00pm
The lake by the light of the full moon is a cool place to be after a hot July day! We'll catch the sunset and moonrise on a bigger boat! Member and guest event.

[image: image1.jpg]


New Boat 
We are welcoming Wilana, a 1997 Hunter 340, to the Happy Sails fleet. She's a big step forward for us. Members with 103 or better will be allowed to sail her. There are more rules that we will detail as requests to sail come in. The biggest one that will effect your planning: No single handing. If you need crew we will distribute your request to club members. Here's a clue to what Wilana means.... we think you will keep coming back to sail her! 
New Sail: Barbara Ann has a new main sail!                                Wilana
More New Sails: Nan should have new sails by the end of July!

New Sailors 

The most common thing we see them forget after taking the class: Undo the cunningham, boom vang, AND mainsheet COMPLETELY when hoisting the mainsail. This will allow the sail to get to the top of the mast. Then tighten the cunningham, then boom vang, and then trim the main sheet for the point of sail you are going to use.

